
 
 

Seymour Conservation Commission/Aquifer Protection Agency 
November 6, 2008  
Regular Minutes  

 
Commission Members Present: Peter Jezierny, John Hatfield, Steve Kulas, Ron Skurat 
Others Present: Larry Secor, Nafis & Young Engineers  
 
The meeting was called to order by the chairman at 6:40 PM.  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Hatfield, Sec. by Mr. Kulas  to accept the minutes of the 
October 2, 2008 regular meeting. Motion carries with all in Favor.  
 
Mr. Skurat discussed progress of the greenway project and that Phase 1 is still being 
worked on.  
 
The Commission Budget was discussed and money from Fees has been collected and 
recorded for the registration of certificates.  
 
Mr. Kulas is still trying to identify owner of land containing boat ramp adjacent to the 
lake house restaurant.  
 
Registration certificates have been collected and processed. They will be sent out by In 
and Out Mart as well as Empire Tools.  
 
Mr. Kulas reported on the boat ramp. Progress has been mad in trying to establish who 
owns the locations and he will continue to pursue.  
Mr. Jezierny discussed guidelines for considerations of Materials Management Plan and 
Storm Water Management Plans for registrations on Aquifer.  
A motion was made by Mr. Kulas, Sec. by Mr. Hatfield to adopt the 2009 Calendar of 
meeting dates.  
A grant has been filed for $300,000 to connect a hiking trail from Oxford to Seymour, 
will be notified of progress.  
A motion was made by Mr. Hatfield, Sec. Mr. Skurat adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m.  
Motion carries with all in Favor.  
Respectfully submitted by: 
 
 
 
 Jay Hatfield 
 Recording Secretary  
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